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International ReSource Award for Sustainable Watershed Management 2012

Dear applicant,

A total of 196 projects from all over the world were submitted for the ReSource Award 2012 by the end of April 2011. 191 projects met the formal criteria of the award and were assessed on the basis of set criteria by an expert team under the supervision of the Jury Committee. The 26 best-ranked projects have been selected by the Jury Committee last week and will be further evaluated in the second round of the assessment process after receiving the detailed project proposals.

We regret to inform you that the project you submitted did not qualify for the 2nd round of the ReSource Award 2012. We do, however, hope that you will be able to implement your project successfully, and will continue in your efforts to support the sustainable use of water resources.

We would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your valuable contribution and to wish you every success for the future.

We would certainly be more than happy to consider any new proposal in this area that might be submitted by your organisation for the next International ReSource Award for Sustainable Watershed Management, which will be launched in spring 2012.

Yours sincerely

David Bresch
Swiss Re
Head Sustainability & Political Risk Management and
Chairman of the Jury

Stefan Huber
Secretary of ReSource Award

